
Homework Expectations in Year 1 and 2 

Dear Parents, 

Each week, the children will have a spelling list to learn which will be tested on a Friday. We will 

endeavour to make sure that new spelling lists are handed out on a Friday too. Apologies about the 

first one!  

As well as spellings, we will be continuing to use Doodle weekly. Doodle is an online learning 

platform that adapts to the individual needs of each child. There will be a Maths activity set on a 

Monday and an English activity set on a Wednesday for the children to complete at home. 

Also every child should be reading at home at least 4 times a week with an adult, although daily is 

best. Please record any time an adult reads with your child in their white Reading Record (There is a 

Notes page in this book too if you would like to add any questions or queries). 

Little and often is the most effective way to help your child improve their reading. As well as helping 

them with the reading, asking questions about what they have read and what they think might 

happen next is a vital skill in later reading. If you have any questions regarding how to best help your 

child with their reading, please do come and speak to me and I will be more than happy to help. 

As always, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to come and speak to me.  

I look forward to a fantastic year. 

Best wishes 

 

Mr. Stephen Darby 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Doodle Maths 
activity set  

 Doodle English 
activity set 

 Spelling test and 
new spellings 
given out. 

Regular reading to an adult, answering questions about what they are reading and practising of 
spelling lists (ideally daily but at least 4 times a week) 

 


